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From: hfb4444 <hfb4444@comcast.net>
To: lelan4444 <lelan4444@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd: Letter to OR School Board
Date: Wed, Aug 10, 2011 10:57 am

From: "Wendy DiFruscio" <wdifruscio@orcsd.org>

To: "Ann Lane" <alane@orcsd.org>, "Ann Wright" <ann_wright@comcast.net>, "Henry
Brackett" <hfb4444@comcast.net>, jkachS5@gmail.com, joceoquinn@yahoo.com,
kbutts@orcsd.org, "Megan Turnbull" <mturnbull@oresd.org>

Cc: "Howard Colter" <hcolter@orcsd.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2011 12:26:30 PM

Subject: FW: Letter to OR School Board

FYI!

Wendy L. DiFruscio

Superintendent's Administrative Asst.
. 36 Coe Drive

Durham, NH 03824

868-5100 x20

The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or from School District employees regarding the business of the School
District, are government records available to the public upon request. Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Julie Reece [mailto:juliesreece(@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 23,2011 12:16 PM

To: Wendy DiFruscio
Subject: Letter to OR School Board

Dear Wendy,

Would you please forward this letter to the board? Thank you, Julie

Dear QOyster River School Board,

I, of course, have a lot of questions about recent board actions, and I am very upset about the current state of
affairs in our school district and our community. Right now, however, my immediate concern is that it is June
23rd. We will be without a superintendent in 7 days. I believe that the board has interviewed one candidate for
the interim position so far. At the board meeting on June 15th, the board stated that there would be a few
candidates, there would then be finalists, and a public interview. Iam wondering when this public interview

will happen? 1 also wonder if the board has an alternative plan if we do not have an interim in place by July 1?

Communication, transparency, and accountability were important issues for each of you when you ran. I hope
that you will fulfill these promises that you made to the public.

Regards,

Julie Reece
Lee, NH
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